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Psalms: 71:17-18 “O GOD, Thou hast taught me from my youth: and hitherto have I declared Thy 
wonderous works.  Now also when I am old and greyheaded, O GOD, forsake me not; until I have 
shewed Thy strength unto this generation, and Thy power to every one that is to come.” 

CHANGING STATUS BUT NOT MINISTRY 

   The LORD kept us busy during the summer helping Pastors who needed “A Sub” while they were 
on vacation. There are not many Missions Conferences in the summer. Most congregations see 
their members head for the mountains or the coast during the summer. Rightly so, we all need a 
break occasionally, or we will break. 

   THE STATUS CHANGE: On Jan. 01, 2025, I will change my status from “Active” to “Retired” with 
our Mission Agency. I will still continue the ministry that I am involved in now and with WWNTBM. 
The Mission will continue to handle my support for those of you who wish to continue. My heart 
aches when I think of this change, but I promise you, as the LORD gives strength and a clear mind, 
I will keep on keeping on!! 

   I wish it was possible for me to visit each of you, and thank you for your prayers, love, support, 
and words of encouragement. Nine years ago, I had to have the corneas in both eyes “polished” to 
repair damage from the sun, dust, and winds in the tropics. In about 6-7 months, my Doctor tells 
me I will probably need the procedure again. They do one eye at a time, and it takes about 2-3 
months for the cells to grow back to where you can see clearly. So, it is evident that I will have to 
slow down some.   

   Prayer needs:  I have two supporting churches in the Asheville/Swannanoa area of NC, and they 
are hurting, as you have seen on the news. Also, Gabe Eiben is still in Pohnpei, repairing the living 
quarters of the radio station so that he can eventually move his family out to the island. In seven 
days, Brenda and I will celebrate our third anniversary, and what a blessing she has been to my 
ministry. Pray for our meetings from now through December! We are going to be very busy! 

  PRAY FOR ISRAEL and OUR COUNTRY!   VOTE BIBLICALLY! 

Your servants for HIS sake, 

Dalton & Brenda Heath 

MARANATHA 


